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Update to the Financial Statements 

for the Three Months Period Ended June 30, 2019 

Takeda Pharmaceutical Company Limited (“Takeda”) today filed with the Tokyo Stock Exchange some 
corrections to the consolidated financial statements (IFRS) for the three months period ended June 30, 2019, 
which was filed on July 31, 2019. Corrections are highlighted as below. There are no corrections in XBRL 
data that were submitted on the same date. 

 
1. Corrections 

Appendix 

 3. Reconciliation from Reported to Core/Underlying Core – FY2019Q1 
 
<Incorrect> 
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<Correct> 

 
 
There also was one misstatement in the English translation version of the Condensed Interim Consolidated 
Statement of Cash Flows, which was submitted as a reference material. Below is a correction of this 
misstatement. The Japanese version of the Condensed Interim Consolidated Statement of Cash Flows was 
correctly stated.  
 

(5) Condensed Interim Consolidated Statement of Cash Flows 
 
<Incorrect> 

 
 
 



 
 

<Correct> 

 
 
 

2. Reasons for Corrections 

In Appendix 3 Reconciliation from Reported to Core/Underlying Core – FY2019Q1, 4.5 billion yen of 
financial income/expenses related to our purchase accounting for the Shire acquisition was incorrectly 
presented in the column titled, “Shire acquisition related costs.” This misstatement did not impact either our 
Reported or our Core Operating Income amounts. 

In the English version of the Statement of Cash Flows, the amount of “Cash and cash equivalents at the end 
of the period (Condensed interim consolidated statements of financial position)” was incorrect. We 
transposed two numbers. We do not believe that either the error or its correction materially impacts our 
financial statements. 
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